Stallworth Charter School

SUMMER SCHOOL PERMISSION
SLIP

Sign up your child(ren) for Summer school!

Summer school will be in person to ensure that our students can continue to engage
and receive the academic support they need. This will help accelerate learning for
all students with the opportunity to participate in extracurricular activities.

Start date will be on June 5th and the end date will be June 30th. Students are to
arrive at 8:00am and will be dismissed at 11:45am. We will serve breakfast and
lunch for all students.

Please know this is a free program that will be provided for our students. If you
would like your child to assist, please fill out the permission slip below & return by

May 24th.

For more information, contact the front office (209) 948-4511.

[ 11 give permission for my child
to attend Stallworth Charters Summer School Program.

Emergency Contact #1
Full Name:

Phone Number:

Emergency Contact #2
Full Name:

Phone Number:

Signature
Parent / Legal guardian



